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The first meeting after the summer break saw our colony 
increase to 30 Beavers.  We had a simple Welcome Night with 
games and filling in our Beaver log books.  The following Beavers 
received badges:  
Promise - Jason Barrowclough 
Outdoor Challenge - George Nugent, Sam Best, Sam Hudson, James Crammond and 
Kieran Robinson;  
Creative Challenge - David Barry, Sean Collins, Oliver Smith and Kieran Robinson   
Swimmer 1 activity badge - Jack Cohen; Creative activity badge - Brady White  
 

Well done to all of these boys!!!! 
 
At the next meeting and with the help of Andy, our Scout leader and 
two of his patrol leaders we learned how to Backwoods cook. We 
prepared and cooked a stew and for afters, banana and chocolate.   
 

The following Beavers received badges:  
Air Activities - Sam Costall and Matthew McGurk; Explore – Matthew McGurk              
Safety - James Crammond and Ben Rigby;  Healthy Eating – James Crammond      
Animal Friend - William Fennah;  Hobbies - David Barry 
 

The following week, we split into small groups and 
planted bulbs in our garden and decorated pebbles like 
animals also for the garden. This was part of our Global 
Challenge badge and for the enjoyment of others. Some 

pictures of our gardening sessions can be seen in the Photo Gallery section.  

Activities in October – not to be missed 
Thursday 29th October – Half Term - No Meeting 

 
 
 

 
 

Fitness Challenge 
Thursday 1st October 

Line Dancing 
Thursday 15th October 

Visit to Bowling Alley 
Thursday 8th October 

Baking Night 
Thursday 22nd October 


